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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam President,


My delegation thanks the delegation of Croatia for presenting its national report. 

            While recognizing progress made in some human rights issues in recent years in Croatia, the Islamic Republic of Iran expresses its concerns on insufficient attentions paid and measures taken by the Government of Croatia to protect and promote the fundamental rights of journalist, minorities and migrants, persons with disabilities, children and women.

 The Islamic Republic of Iran submits the following recommendations to the Government of Croatia:

 1)  To take specific and effective measures to combat discrimination against vulnerable social groups, such as refugees, migrants, minorities and victims of domestic violence,  

 2)  To protect the rights of journalist against the physical violence and threats for their work by the state authorities and police officers. 

 3) To take measures to improve the conditions of the prisons;  

 I thank you.
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